
    
 

ORLC Council Minutes November 3, 2022 
 

All council members were present. Pastor Jordan was not in attendance. Jamie Lagodinski called the 
meeting to order & Beth led with prayer.  Minutes were read. Sandy made a motion to approve, Jim 
seconded, motion carried. The treasurer’s report was presented. Beth made a motion to approve, Sandy 
seconded, motion carried.    
 

Evangelism:  Rather than gift baskets, Jamie proposed the idea of holding a winter carnival open house 
with inflatable games at the armory this winter, much like the Lions used to do. Subject was tabled until 
December meeting. 
 

Stewardship:  
 

Worship: Children’s sermons are a big hit. Advent begins on 11/27/22. Christmas Eve service will take 
place at 5 pm & there won’t be a service on Christmas Day. 
 

Youth:  Trunk or Treat was a great success with over 100 participants. The FFA provides enough workers 
so we will not send the ORLC youth over to help with the Community Thanksgiving Dinner this year. 
 

Technology:  Jim will take over the electronic monitoring of the thermostat. 
 
Missions:   
 

Property: Fall cleanup was done by Larry Coon. Dylan Andrys removed the foam from the gutters & blew 
leaves out. A new roof will be added to next year’s proposed budget. 
 

Fellowship:  
 

Unfinished Old Business: There are still no new estimates for the sanctuary lighting & no new quotes for 
the roof. We will keep lighting, blinds & the broken window handle in the minutes until a decision is 
made. 
 

New Business: Katrina Weigel’s senior recital is 11/13/22 in Aberdeen. Beth will ask Sarah to post an 
announcement in the bulletin. The annual meeting will be held on 1/22/22. Kathy DeBolt & Amanda 
Huber are on the nominating committee. Beth & Christine will need replacements (secretary & 
treasurer). Council will go over the 2023 budget at the December meeting. Jamie & Tyler donated a chair 
lift but it’s too wide for the stairway. The subject of putting it in the basement stairway will be brought 
forth at the annual meeting. Sandy offered to ask Amanda Cook about decorating the Christmas tree 
again this year. Pastor Jordan’s salary increase was reviewed & will be discussed with him at the 
December meeting. 
 

Pastor’s Report:  
 

The next meeting was scheduled for Wed. 12/14/22 at 6 pm 
 

Jim made a motion to adjourn, Christine seconded, motion carried.   
Meeting ended with the Lord’s Prayer.  
 
 


